

## Sacred Heart Central School

Learn, Lead, Live

13th February, 2020

**Dear Parents** 

On **Saturday 7<sup>th</sup> March** we will be having our first Infants school weekend mass for the year at 6pm and our students will be running the ministries at this mass.

We would like as many Infants families to join us as possible. We would appreciate if you could please fill in the slip below indicating whether your son or daughter is able to attend and **return to school by Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> February 2020.** 

If your child is chosen for a particular ministry, could you please have them at the church by **5.50pm**. Mass will commence at **6pm**. When they arrive at the church could you please get them to **see their teachers at the front of the church (near the organ)**. They will be there to co-ordinate the students.

Thanks again for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Smo en spiexander

Miss McDonnell, Mrs Randal, Mrs Alexander, Mrs Hunt, Mrs Fry, Mrs Chesworth

Infants Teachers

Mrs Patrece Maxwell

REC

Mrs Katie Thompson Assistant Principal

## Attendance Note for Infants Mass, Saturday 7th March 6pm

is/is not able to attend the Infants Mass on Saturday 7<sup>th</sup> March at 6pm.

Signed: \_\_\_\_\_(Parent's signature)

Please return to classroom teacher by Wednesday 26th February 2020

Morris St Cootamundra NSW 2590 Telephone: 02 6942 2612 Website: www.shcoota.nsw.edu.au

Email: <u>office.shcoota@cg.catholic.edu.au</u>
Sacred Heart Central School acknowledges the Wiradjuri people, the traditional owners of this land